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LD 227
I support LD 227 An Act Regarding Health Care in the State of Maine. I ask that our 
State Legislators vote OUGH TO PASS. This bill protects established, best-practice 
medical care that is legal in Maine and ensures our local providers and health care 
infrastructure aren’t negatively impacted by hostile laws in other states. Gender 
affirming and reproductive care is the right of all Maine citizens and must be 
decisions made by Maine patients  and their providers. 'If it ain't broke don't fix it!" 
Thank you. Kimberly Hallee, RN Waterville, ME


